



Welcome Visiting Guests

We welcome our visiting guests with us today. We pray our worship experience blesses you, and you're be excited to join us in worship again soon.

This Week's Schedule



Please take note that our Safety Team will meet here at our main campus Tuesday at 6:00 PM.

Bible Study will resume this Wednesday at Noon and 6:00 PM at our East Campus.

Invitation



We are invited to a fashion show at the New Holly Light Missionary Baptist Church Saturday at 2:00 PM. Everyone is welcome to participate. The event will feature various forms entertainment, including singing, poetry, skits, and praise dance. For more information, please visit the business office.



864-365-2902 and Geneva Davis at 864-356-7054.



The South Carolina Cooperative Baptist Fellowship General Assembly had their meeting in Greenville Friday. At that meeting, Deacon Sam Spear was awarded the 2025 Brenda Kneece **Christian Action** Award for his service in the church, community, and state. Congratulations Deacon Sam!